THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • March 15 2013

<i>Monday</i>	Student Council Meeting - 8AM Cafe
3/18	Grades 2 & 3 Lincoln Center
Tuesday	Principal's Lunch with Student Council
3/19	SIT Meeting
Wednesday 3/20	Wacky Wednesday The Little Mermaid – 9:15AM Cast B 7:00PM Cast A
Thursday	The Little Mermaid – 9:15AM Cast A
3/21	7:00PM Cast B
Friday 3/22	Ms. Cooney's "Live" Wax Museum 9:30-11:15 LT Noon dismissal – Elementary Staff Development

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

TABLE OF CONTENTS
THE LITTLE MERMAIDP3
March 18 – March 21, 2013
LITTLE MERMAID VIDEOP4
Order Form DVD - Blu-Ray
LONG ISLAND CHESS NUTSp5
Registration for After-School Program
LLOYD HARBOR RECREATION COMMISSIONp6
Openings Available at LH Village Summer Camp
COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARYP7
Registration for Youth Services Department

** DISMISSAL & PM PROCEDURES - AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES **

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. This includes play practice. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

Our greeter will not be available to answer the front door bell past 4PM. Students who attend early morning activities (band, orchestra, etc.) may not enter the building prior to 7:30AM.

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 9th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by John Eble and Griffin Schlesinger from Ms. LaPollo's class and Jack Breitsone and Payton Odierno from Mr. Cunningham's class.

PLAY DATES - CHANGE IN DISMISSAL

If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other child is aware as well as the other child's parent and the teacher.

LITTLE MERMAID ORCHESTRA MEMBERS

All orchestra members for The Little Mermaid overture should report from 12:30-1:15PM in the Gym on Saturday, March 16th for our dress rehearsal for the play.

INTRAMURALS

Intramurals will begin again at Lloyd Harbor School on Tuesday, April 2nd.

BAND REHEARSALS

Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals is a requirement for participation in the Spring Concert in May. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6th grade band rehearses on Tuesday mornings and 5th grade band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings.

ARTIST CORNER

Artist Corner: Congratulations Artist of the month Meghan McGloin!! Fabulous Snowman at Night. Work in progress: 6th grade: Pastel Owls (a lesson in Value): 5th grade: Huntington Lighthouses; 4th grade: Romero Britto designs; 3rd grade: Snowmen at Night; 2nd grade: Winter Penguins. Please encourage your child to wear a smock on Art days!!!

FROM THE NURSE

Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through 9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic year (9/12 thru 9/13).

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website

Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, "Follow this Blog" to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders

All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the week and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to confirm. If you "manage your subscription" yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children's grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no extra cost to you.

Food Pantry

PLEASE HELP! Our shelves are empty and we need your help to fill them. Please bring in healthy after-school snacks and drinks to aid the Tri-CYA food pantry. Our bins are located outside of the cafeteria. Your donations help families in Huntington and are greatly appreciated. Thank you!

Lost & Found

Please continue to check the Lost & Found closet.

LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program

The next Parents Play will take place on Friday, April 5th. Sign up as many times as you like!

Food Pantry

We are extremely grateful for all the generous food donations we received from the LHS community in the past month! We will be making a delivery to the food pantry the week of March 18th so please continue to bring in healthy after school snacks. Items can be placed in our bins outside the café. Thank you!

FOCUS

Join us for a "Lunch and Learn"......."Digital and Social Media, the Good, the Bad, and the Reality in Our Jr./Sr. High School". A discussion for parents led by Mr. Monastero and Mr. Homer on Tuesday, March 19th at 1:00 pm at the Cold Spring Harbor District Office, Goose Hill Road, CSH. This is an opportunity for all Jr./Sr. High School parents, as well as 6th grade parents, to ask questions and gain insight into the world our kids navigate through daily. This event is open to all.....please join us!!!

6th Grade Activities

Save the Date! Our last event of the school year will be a bowling party at the AMF Syosset Lanes with our sixth grade friends from Westside School. The party will be held on Sunday, April 14, 2013 from 5-7 p.m. Look for flyers in the backpacks.

LHS*PTG Meeting

Thank you to all the parents who attended the LHS*PTG Meeting. The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, April 11th, at 9:15 am.

* * *

March 18-March 22 Showtime!

No absences... no excuses, please!

Little Mermaid Rehearsals

Saturday, March 16

8:00 A.M.-12:00 P.M. Cast A dress rehearsal

12:00 P.M.-4:00 P.M. Cast B Dress rehearsal (Ben Nordemann and Jack Warren. Please stay for both rehearsals if possible)

12:30-1:30 Mr. Meyer's Overture Band

Monday, March 18

3:15-6:00 Cast A, with Mrs. Maloney and Mr. McKee

3:15-4:15Scuttle from Cast B and all seagulls with Mrs. Domjan

Tuesday, March 19

3:15-6:00 Cast B with Mrs. Maloney and Mr. McKee

3:15-4:15 Scuttle from Cast A and all seagulls with Mrs. Domjan

Wednesday, March 20

9:15-11:30 Cast B Performance (Report to your assigned holding rooms at 8:00 A.M.)

8:45 Mr. Meyer's Band report to stage

7:00-9:30 Cast A Performance (Report to your assigned holding rooms at 6:00 P.M.)

6:30 Mr. Meyer's Band report to stage

Thursday, March 21

9:15-11:30 Cast A Performance (Report to your assigned holding rooms at 8:00 A.M.)

8:45 Mr. Meyer's Band report to stage

7:00-9:30 Cast B Performance (Report to your assigned holding rooms at 6:00 P.M.)

6:30 Mr. Meyer's Band report to stage

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring Harbor Website.

csh.k12.ny.us

Click on Schools and select Lloyd Harbor

On menu to the left, click on LH Theater Arts

Rehearsal schedules are also archived on the Calendar of Events, found on the home page.

Reminder...Participation fee is \$35, made out to LHSPTG Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club...Please send to main office in envelope labeled with student's name and class.

2013 Lloyd Harbor Salmol Video DVD - Bh-Ray

Dear Students and Parents,

The March 20-21, 2013, performances of "The Little Mermaid" are being digitally recorded for your viewing pleasure using the latest in professional HD Digital Video equipment and computer graphics to provide you and your family with a Video DVD or HD Blu-Ray you can cherish forever.

All orders must be received by March 30, 2013 to avoid Special Handling Late Charges.

Now sit back, relax and enjoy the show let us do the work.

Thank You

*** VIDEO TAPING THE DAY OF THE PERFORMANCE IS PROHIBITED. ***

2013 Lloyd Harbor School "The Little Mermaid" ORDER FORM March 20-21, 2013

DVD\$35.00	Cast A 3/20	Cast B 3/21	TOTAL				
HD Blu-Ray\$50.00	Cast A 3/20	Cast B 3/21	TOTAL				
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club							

RETURN COMPLETED FORM NO LATER THAN March 30, 2013

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY Name	
Address	
City, State Zip Code	
Telephone #	

LONG ISLAND CHESS NUTS

Lloyd Harbor After-School Chess Program

These Chess Classes for children are back by popular demand!

THESE HIGHLY ACCLAIMED CHESS CLASSES FOR CHILDREN ARE BEING HELD IN OVER 45 SCHOOLS ACROSS LONG ISLAND EACH YEAR, WITH OVER 2,000 CHILDREN REAPING THE BENEFITS.



DO YOU PL

spring session starts soon!

Name:

Bring your che Chess helps children get better grades in school!

Chess gives children: concentration, strategy skills, self-esteem, & confidence!

Chess gives children: concentration, strategy skills, self-esteem, & confidence! Chess is educational: studies have shown that chess increases reading & math levels!

- ◆ Each week: a Chess Lesson is followed by coached playing time ◆ Innovative, Challenging, & Fun!
- ♦ Instruction by Top Chess Coaches
- ◆ Play Chess against others Sections by Grade & Ability
- ◆ Chess Tournaments with awards at the conclusion of each session for all!

"Expand a child's mind! Experience the excitement of the fastest growing sport in the U.S.! "



Reserve early - Space is limited!

For all Boys and Girls - from beginners to advanced players

We will meet on: Mondays from 3:05 pm to 4:00 pm

Dates: Apr. 8, 15, 22, 29, May 6, 13, and 20

Registrations are due (accepted later if space is avail.): Apr. 3rd

Cost: \$96.00 per child for the 7-week program (+\$10.00 after Apr. 3rd)

QUESTIONS: Margarita Lanides, Director Tel: (516) 739-3907 E-mail: mlanides@chessnuts.org NOTE: No confirmation will be sent - you will only be notified if the class is filled.

The Long Island Chess Nuts is a non-profit organization, whose goals are to promote the educational and positive benefits of chess to all children. It currently has over 2,000 members, with many chess champions. It is "the largest organization on Long Island where children can advance their chess skills," as quoted in The NY Times (Mar. 15, 1998); and it "provides a regular schedule of play and instruction for school-age children...[in] the sport of kings," Newsday (Dec. 12, 1998). It has also been featured on Nickelodeon, and TV Channels 29 and 12. In 2008, it was in the top ten of all chess clubs in the U.S., as reported by the U.S. Chess Federation. Sponsors and supporters of the Long Island Chess Nuts have included Citibank, Roosevelt Field, Anton Newspapers, Sears, and many others. It is also a member of the Garden City Chamber of Commerce.

☑ Yes, I would like my son/daughter to participate in the Long Island Chess Nuts' School Chess Program at Lloyd Harbor Elementary School. Enclosed is \$96.00 for the entire seven-week program.

▶ If mailed or paid after Apr. 3rd (the due date), the registration fee is \$106.00.

I understand & agree that the Club & its Officers have the right to expel any member for inappropriate behavior, and, that they shall not be held liable for my child's safety, nor for the loss of any personal property, while at these meetings. To insure the safety of our children, a parent (or a responsible adult) must pick up his/her child. Be sure to sign below!

110110.		Grade: Phone:
Address, Town, 2	Zip:	Email (print clearly)
Date	_	→ NOTE: Parent's Signature – a parent must sign for child to be registered
Please make chec or submit Credit C	ks payable to: Long Islan	Lloyd Harbor, P. O. Box 1515, Mineola, NY 11501 Chess Nuts (do not staple check to this form) bove), fax − (516) 739-0535 (no cover page is necessary), or phone − (516) 739-3907 □Am Express
Account #:		Expiration Date: Total Charge: \$
Print Name as i	t appears on Card	Your Authorized Signature for Credit Card Charge

Openings Available at Lloyd Harbor Village Summer Camp

Children attending Lloyd Harbor School are invited to register for openings at Lloyd Harbor Summer Camp 2013!

Registration: Sunday March 17, 2013 at Lloyd Harbor Village Hall 1:00- 2:00pm



Students entering 1st grade through 5th grade in September, 2013, living within the Lloyd Harbor School boundary, who attend or will attend Lloyd Harbor School are eligible to register. All registrations will be confirmed only after verification of Lloyd Harbor School enrollment/eligibility.

Campers enjoy fun & engaging outdoor activities with school friends. Camp includes Swimming, Arts & Crafts, Tennis, Field Games, Special Events and Pizza Thursdays!

Cost Per Week: \$350 per child

Camp Season: Monday, June 24 - Friday, August 16

Location: Lloyd Harbor Village Park

Camp Hours: 10:00am - 3:00pm





Children may be registered for up to six weeks. Weeks need not be consecutive. Camp registration materials available at registration. A copy of your child's most recent medical exam must be submitted at registration. For more information, contact Camp Director, Jim Barton ibartonlhyp@aol.com or call Camp Hotline: 516-501-6950.

No registration forms will be accepted before the registration date and time. Registrations can only be accepted by Lloyd Harbor Recreation Commission.

Cold Spring Harbor Library Coming up soon in the Youth Services Department...

Registration for all programs is required.

Flowerpot Windchimes (LAST CHANCE!)
Tuesday, March 19th 4:30pm
For children in grades 5-8
For grades 5-8. Make a decorative wind chime out of flower pots.





Facts & Fun: Spring into Spring Wednesday, March 20th 4:30pm For children in Kindergarten and 1st grade Learn about the season of spring through Non-fiction reading and other fun activities!

Jump Bunch: 60 Second Challenge
Thursday, March 21st at 4:30pm (Cr. K-2)
Children are divided into teams of two and
must compete in challenges that allow only
60 seconds to complete. The excitement that
is generated during these challenges will have
spectators sitting at the edge of their seats!



Spring Story and a Craft
Saturday, March 23rd 11am
For children ages 2-5 with adult
Listen to stories about spring and
create a spring themed craft in this
special weekend storytime.

